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Ho Ho Ho!!!

I B E W
L O C A L 1 6 4

Please help share in the spirit of Christmas 
by giving a new toy to an IBEW child.  

This year we are collecting for members
who need help during the holiday season. 

 
Collect toys on your job and bring them to 
our November and December meetings. 

 
Have a Safe, Healthy and Happy Holiday.  
Thanks for your help.  Any questions, 

please contact D.J. Heal @ 917-517-7463
www.IBEW164.org

Our goal is to deliver, through a shiny new 
toy at Christmas, a message of hope to 

our children that will motivate them 
to grow into responsible, productive, 

patriotic citizens and community leaders. 
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